
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/14/2017 7:15:04 AM
Subject: Fw: You have received a YouTube video!

Think about some creative things we can do with this.
________________________________________
From: Page, Randy <Rpage@bju.edu>
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 10:40 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: You have received a YouTube video!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_c_Pr3kE9aE&sns=em

Sent from my iPhone
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